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MORGAN ROAD EXPECTED TO CLOSE MAY 7 AT BALDWIN ROAD IN ORION TOWNSHIP  

 

 Beverly Hills, MI -- The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC) expects to close Morgan Road 

at Baldwin Road in Orion Township beginning Monday, May 7.    

 The detour for Morgan Road traffic is Baldwin Road to Gregory Road to Rohr Road, back to Morgan 

Road and vice versa.  Baldwin Road will also remain open to two-way traffic.    

 The closure is part of the ongoing Baldwin Road widening project.   

 Morgan Road at Baldwin Road is expected to reopen approximately May 14. Morgan Road carries 

approximately 1,300 vehicles daily.     

 For more information on the Baldwin Road project, visit:  http://www.rcocweb.org/329/Baldwin-Road-

2017-2019 
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